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January 19, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kamsax

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc,

Your letter was a pleasant surprise. I had intended to be

~the first one to write but you got the jump on me,

Thanks again for the tickets for the game. I went to the
game with two of the boys from the FBI. We enjoyed the games very
much. The chief of the FBI (Buffalo Office) could not get to the
game and he was dissapointed., by the way he has been changed to the
Washington offiwe,

Perhaps you read 1in the paper what Canisius beat LIU last
week in Buffalo. It was quite an exciting ball game, Cohen one of
Bee's little Jewish boys was put out of the game via the foul route.
When he came over to the bench he started to kick the éweat clothes
around. The highly éxcited Bee gave him a cuff and told him to get
dressed and to get out of his Bight and that he never wanted toéee
him again., We coaches cerséinly have our off nights.

Ihe appointment from the ¥BI has not come through so I have
given up hope for it would be through by now if I was going to get
an appointment.

Best wiBhes to you and I hope phatiyou'win'the remainder of

your basketball games,

Cordially% W '



